
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 30 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 November 2018  

  In the Post Tram Construction – Review of Traffic 

Management and Interfaces report to Transport and 

Environment Committee 18th March 2014 recommendation 

3.1.14 was agreed which read “agrees to allow a period of 

12 months after commencement of tram passenger 

operations to monitor traffic movements around the city 

centre in order to identify emerging issues after this period 

and that a further report be submitted to Committee which 

assesses the situation and brings forward proposals as 

appropriate”; and in the Post Tram City centre Review – 

West End report of 26th August 2014 noted the 

recommendation at 1.1.6 “the ongoing monitoring of traffic 

operations in the broader city centre area in line with the 

recommendations of the report presented to the Transport 

and environment Committee on 18 March 2014” which was 

expected to report in 2015/16 – the only subsequent report 

that can be found is one relating to the Review of 

Infrastructure at the West End of Princes street on 5th 

October 2017 which does not report on the city centre 

monitoring could the Convenor detail: 

Question (1) Where the results of the monitoring have been reported and 

what actions have been proposed as a result of this 

monitoring? 

Answer   

Question (2) If this has not been reported to Committee who took the 

decision not to continue with this work? 

Answer (2)  
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